Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/2/2024 7:28:00 PM

First name: Robert

Last name: Fisher

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The forest service is suppose to protect wilderness not promote outfitters &amp; guiding. There is so
few places left for wildlife like the grizzly bear, big horn sheep moose etc but yet | find myself constantly having to
beg, fight, plead government to not destroy, impede or affect there habitat in a negative way. Why can't we just
let them be without having to constantly interfere on their habitat.

Furthermore the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Outfitter and Guide Permit Reauthorization lacks site-specific
information, despite requesting site-specific comments. Accordingly, the Forest Service must make the following
information available for public review on its website and must also extend the public comment period for another
45 days after information is published on the website. Please just stop interfering with the habitats of these
vulnerable species &amp; let them live in peace. Thank you for your time.



